g Hampton Junior School Q*ﬁ Hampton

Partnership

Monday 30th September, 2024

London Science Museum Trip

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term Year 5 will be visiting the Science Museum in London as part of their science
topic ‘Earth and Space’. As this visit is fast approaching we just wanted to share some
additional information regarding the trip.

Dates and times

Tuesday 22" October — 5D and 5S
Thursday 24" October— 5GF and 5R

The children will be travelling to the Science Museum on the train so it is imperative that
your child is here on time. Please ensure your child arrives promptly on the day of their trip
and they will be back at school ready for collection at 4pm.

You will need to consent to your child attending this visit. To confirm that you
consent to them taking part, please consent on Arbor under the trips tab. Please
complete consent by Friday 11th October.

School Uniform

On the day of your child’s trip, children will need to be in full school uniform even if it is a PE
day. As we will be doing a lot of walking during the day, children can wear trainers for
comfort purposes.

Lunch arrangements

We will be spending the whole day at the Science Museum so your child will need to bring a
packed lunch and a bottle of water.

If your child receives free school meals, please contact the office by Friday 11th October
so we can arrange for a packed lunch to be prepared.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class
teacher.

Many thanks,

Miss de Beer,Miss Farrell, Mrs Gale, Miss Sarkar and Miss Smith
Percy Road Hampton Middlesex TW12 2LA T- 020 8979 2545 office hjs@hpp.school www.hpp.school
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